
Good morning,  
   
I have been a resident of South Kingstown for almost all of my life and currently have college students 
renting on my street.  I also have a daughter studying Nursing at the University of Rhode Island.  This 
ordinance is truly unfair to the students that are trying to get a education and causes undue 
stress.  Parties are going to happen no matter how many people live in a house.  I can tell you the stress 
that it causes my freshman daughter trying to get on campus housing next year.  Typically, Junior and 
Seniors would be moving off campus but because of the limited housing they are having to stay on 
campus.  My daughter is lucky because if housing is not available, she could move home but that is not 
the case for all.  Currently I live on a street that has 2 three-bedroom houses rented to college 
students.  One house has parties the other does not.  They both have the same number of tenants.  It 
has nothing to do with how many students live in a house.  
   
Please do not pass this ordinance.  It affects the good kids just has much.  They can't afford housing if 
they can even find it.  
   
thank you,  
Mary-Liz Grady  
83 Aspen Rd  
Wakefield  
 


